
 

From: John Sperbeck 
Sent: Sunday, August 28, 2016 10:08 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: ADUs 

 

We are firmly opposed to ADUs in North St. Anthony Park. We live four blocks from the St. 

Paul Campus of the University of Minnesota. Residential housing a block and sometimes two 

blocks from campus consists of many.units that are not well maintained, similar to the larger area 

around Dinky Town on the Minneapolis Campus. We do not wish to live in such an 

environment. ADUs originally built for family members will, in many cases,  become rented 

student housing. Even if that is deemed illegal, it will be very hard to enforce. This is a very nice 

community and shoe-horning additional housing housing will make it less desirable. 

 

John and Judith Sperbeck 

146xx Grantham St. 

St Paul MN 55108 

 

 
From: David Fan 

Sent: Saturday, September 03, 2016 1:37 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: ADUs 

 

I oppose the proposed adu ordinance for St. Paul. 

David Fan 

21xx Hoyt Ave W 

St Paul 55108 

From: Maryse Fan 
Sent: Saturday, September 03, 2016 3:16 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 
Subject:  

Again, I am against ADUs in St Paul. 

Maryse Fan 

21xx Hoyt Ave W 

St Paul, MN 55108 

 


